

September 18, 2020

David F. Maxwell, Secretary-Treasurer Downtown Savannah Authority PO Box 1027 Savannah, GA 31410

C. Marahan

Dear Mr. Maxwell:

The City of Savannah respectfully requests the assistance of the Downtown Savannah Authority through the issuance of bonds to provide funding for the acquisition and construction of parking facilities to serve the new arena, currently under construction at Stiles Avenue and Gwinnett Avenue, and to pay related issuance costs.

Sincerely yours,

Patrick Monahan City Manager